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Subject: Class Photographs : Monday 23rd May 
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The photographer will be in school on Monday 23rd May to take class photographs of 
Nursery, Reception and Year 6 year groups only.   These photographs will be available later 
in the term for you to purchase if you wish. 

All other Year Groups will not be photographed this term, however please note that our 
routine for individual and family group photographs will be organized as normal in the 
autumn term. 
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